
COME JOIN MEMBERS OF THE
NEW TRIER MULTIFAITH ALLIANCE
                               FOR A

Special Visit
to the

Bahá’í House of Worship
Sunday, July 10

12:45 p.m.
Enjoy the Temple’s 14th Annual 
Choral Music Festival.

Gather in its striking new  
Welcome Center for refreshments.

View a video recounting the  
Temple’s origins and history.

Participate in a brief Q & A session.

Receive a guided tour highlighting the 
Temple’s architecture.

Savor the beauty of its nine gardens, 
fountains, and pools.

An initiative developed by
the Interfaith Understanding 

Committee of the  
New Trier Multifaith Alliance

 

PO Box 74, Kenilworth, IL 60043

http://ntmalliance.org/ 
www.facebook.com/ntmalliance

All are most welcome!
 
No fees, costs, or solicitations

 
Carpooling suggested

 
Ground-level access / elevator available on request


